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3rd March 2008
Dear Parents,

Educational Visit to York Minster
On Friday 14th March , Mr. Wilson’s class and Mrs. Coates’ class, accompanied by their teachers and helpers, will make an educational visit to York Minster as part of their Religious Education topic.
The children will walk to the Minster and spend the day there completing various activities and having a guided tour of the Minster itself. They will then walk back to the school, arriving back for the end of the normal school day. There will be no cost involved with this trip. The children do not need any spending money. 

School uniform should be worn and as we will be unsure of the weather until the day, please ensure that your child has an appropriate coat and footwear. The children will also require a packed lunch.
Please sign and return the attached permission slip to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely,

 Ian Wilson and June Coates
      EDUCATIONAL VISIT to York Minster
I give my permission for my child to take part in the above visit. 

CHILD’S NAME……………………………….   CLASS…………………….

SIGNED …………………………………………(Parent / Carer)
